() THRUEERGS

KL pSDRA Yuen Long Ping Shan District Residents Association

28™ January 2021
The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists
Flat A3, 9/F, Forda Industrial Building,
Tai Lee Street, Yuen Long, N.T.,
Hong Kong

Attn: Dr. Tommy Ho, Founder and Founding President

Congratulations on the HKIOE’s 10" Anniversary

Dear Dr. Tommy Ho,

We would like to express our heartfelt congratulations on the 10th anniversary of The

Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists.

We sincerely appreciate the great contribution to the society you have made in the
past decade. You have provided plenty opportunities for students to consider the
environmental and civil industry as their future career and helped them to discover
the career they are interested in. Furthermore, you frequently recruit students from
the academies and gather environmental professionals to make contributions to the

environmental conservation and sustainable development to the world.

Once again, we present our greatest appreciation and appreciation to you setting such
an important milestone in environmental protection and conservation. Should the

future be brighter than ever for your institute.

Yours sincerely,
For and on behalf of
Yuen Long Ping Shan District Residents Association

~Mr. Cheung Wai Sum

Chairman



